
 

 
 

MPOX Vaccine: Community-Based Partnerships 
 

On September 13, 2023, the CDC Foundation announced it was providing grants to 42 community-based organizations to help increase mpox 
vaccine education, confidence and access in communities and among those most at risk for contracting mpox. Below is the list of participating 

organizations. 

 

 
Alabama  

The Knights and Orchids Society  

Arkansas 

Wards of Serenity, Inc. 

California 

Asian Health Services  

Children and Family Resource Services 

Chinese Community Health Resource Center  

Northeast Valley Health Corporation 

Public Health Foundation Enterprises Inc. 

San Francisco AIDS Foundation 

Special Services for Groups, Inc. 

Via Care Community Health Center, Inc. 

Florida 

CAN Community Health Inc.  

Latinos Salud, Inc.  

The Center for Multicultural Wellness and Prevention 

The Health Council of South Florida, Inc. 

Treasure Coast Health Council 

Unconditional Love, Inc. 

Illinois 

AIDS Healthcare Foundation 

Alliance Care 360 

Latino Alzheimer’s and Memory Disorders Alliance 

University of Chicago 

Iowa 

Iowa Public Health Association Foundation 

Maryland 

African Women’s Cancer Awareness Association 

International Association for Indigenous Aging 

Pride Center of Maryland 

 
    Michigan 

Michigan LGBTQ+ Elders Network 

Missouri 

BlaqOut, Inc. 

Mississippi 

Institute for the Advancement of Minority Health 

Montana 

Integrated Bioscience and Built Environment Consortium 

North Carolina 

Alliance of AIDS Services – Carolina 

Quality Home Care Services, Inc. 

New York 

African Services Committee 

AIDS Service Center of Lower Manhattan 

Project New Yorker Corporation 

Oklahoma 

Cherokee County Health Services Council  

Texas 

Abounding Prosperity, Inc. 

Civic Heart Community Services 

Utah 

Salt Lake Harm Reduction Project 

Virginia 

Minority AIDS Support Services, Inc. 

Nationz Foundation, Inc. 

NovaSalud, Inc. 

Washington  

Lutheran Community Services Northwest 

Yakima Neighborhood Health Services 

This project is supported by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human 

Services (HHS) as part of a financial assistance award totaling $5,000,000 with 100 percent funded by CDC/HHS. The contents are 

those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement by, CDC/HHS or the U.S. 

Government.    

 


